
October 
2019 

L
aB

ra
e 

M
id

dl
e 

S
ch

oo
ls

 
O

ct
ob

er
  N

ew
s 

Mr. Martin Kelly 
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   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school 

Newsletter
MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL

 Dear Parent/Guardians: 
We currently have been back to school for one month.  Our first set of 

interims have been sent home, and we are taking appointments for our first parent-
teacher conference night on October 10th. Students will be dismissed at noon that day 
with conferences beginning at 2 pm and ending at 9 pm. The district offers 2 parent -
teacher conference nights per year. As of now there are not a whole lot of conferences 
scheduled. When you schedule a conference in the middle school, you meet with all of 
your child's academic staff at the same time. The conferences are beneficial to staff, 
students, and parents. There is still time to schedule an appointment.

October 1st will be student picture day.  There will be a staff in-service on 
October 3rd. There will be no school for students on the 3rd and the 11th.  A tentative 
date for October 21st has been sent for 6th grade dental sealants.

I would also like to thank the community for their support during our mum sale 
and car show. All proceeds go directly into the 6th grade camping trip held in May. 
Without your support it would be very difficult to continue  to support 6th grade camp. 
This year 6th grade raised close to $10,000. Once again, thank you, your support 
matters. I think that is all I have for now. Schedule an appointment, I need shot records 
for 7th graders, and that you for your continued support.

Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Important Dates 

Oct. 3……………………………......No school Prof. Day 

Oct. 10………….Early Release & Parent-Teacher Conf. 
Oct. 11……………….………….NEOEA Day-No School 
Nov. 1………………Early Release/End of grade period 
Nov. 8. …………………...………………….Report Cards 
Nov. 5……………………...Prof. Day Staff –No School 
Nov. 27-29………..……Thanksgiving Break-No School 

 Students of the month.  

LIBRARY CORNER

The book fair is coming!  This year’s Scholastic Book Fair will be held from Thursday, October 10th 
through Thursday, October 17th.  The book fair will be open each school day from 7:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. 
as well as during Parent/Teacher Conference night on October 10th.  Please stop by the library and visit our 
“Ultimate Expedition:Quest for Cool Books” fair.  Buy a book or two to help support reading and our 
school library. 

6th grade

7th grade

8th grade

Alex Shiflett
Madison Johnson

Devon Hineman-Haak
Gianna Decost

Christian Haught
Elise Morris




